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DBSN MUN 2025

Dear Head Mistress, Supervisors and Teachers,
Greetings from the Secretariat of DBSNMUN!

It is with great jov and anticipation that we extend our warmest invitation
to you for DBSNMUN 2025, our annual Model United Nations Conference,
which is scheduled to take place on the 26th and 27th of July 2025 at Don
Bosco senior secondary School, Nerul.

DBSNMUN has always aspired to provide a platform for students to engage
in meaningful discourse, develop leadership qualities, and grow into
responsible global citizens. This year, we continue that legacy with a
conference designed to inspire, empower, and challenge delegates to think
eritically and act with empathy.

We look forward to welcome you to a promising, memorable and enriching
experience.

Details of the Event:
Event: DBSNMUN 2025
Dates: 26th — 27th July, 2025
Venue: DB Academy and 4" Floor
Time: Opening Ceremony begins at 8:00 AM on 26th July
: Closing Ceremony begins at 5:00 PM on 27th July
Thank you for your continued support and encouragement. We hope to see
you there.

Sincerely,
The Secretariat




